
 

 

 

 

Notification for Chemistry practical examination 

 

This is to notify that the Higher Secondary First Year practical examination 2024, for the 

Department of Chemistry, Sonari College, will be held on 26th April, 2024 from 9:00 AM.  

 

 

 

 

Head of the Department 

Department of Chemistry 

Sonari College 

 


